GeoHazards International / OYO Pacific

123 Townsend Street #655
San Francisco, CA 94107
phone (415) 543-9030
fax (415) 543-9032

From Christina Hwang for Brian Tucker Date: January 14, 1994
To- Claude de Ville de Govet Pages. 8§ + 1

Dear Mr. de Ville de Goyet

Please find enclosed the final version of our jomnt proposal with Metropolis. As you will
see, we found your suggestion for a more balanced Executive Commuittee a very good one, and we
have invited Mr. Harsh Gupta of India's National Geophysical Research Institute to participate.

If you have further comments or suggestions on the project, please let us know. We look
forward to working further with you.

Sincerely,

—

Christina Hwang



